
SSCR Potato Committee Winter 
Meeting 

 

 

24 March 2016, 1.00pm to 4.30pm 
New Seminar Room, James Hutton Institute, Dundee 

13:00  Registration and coffee 
 
13:30  Welcome by Colin Herron, Chairman SSCR Potato Committee 
 
13:35 New innovations in weed control to manage herbicide resistance 

Mark Ballingall, SRUC 
 

13:55  R&D on Blackleg: an update 
Ian Toth, James Hutton Institute 
 

14:15 UK Transitional Sciences Consortium: a novel approach to the 
development of crop protection chemicals 
John Jones, James Hutton Institute 
 

14:35  Yield mapping and remote sensing for potato 
Jim Wilson, SoilEssentials 
 

14:55  Coffee break       
 
15:25  James Hutton Ltd: our strategy for the future 

Fraser Black, James Hutton Ltd 
 

15:45  New gene editing technologies and the EU 
  Howard Davies, James Hutton Institute 
 
16:05  SSCR Potato funding workshops and publicity 
  Colin Herron, McCain, James Hutton Institute 
 
16:20  Discussion and closing remarks 
 
16:30  Close of meeting 
 
For more information:       To register your attendance: 
 

Ian Toth 
Secretary, SSCR Potato Committee  
The James Hutton Institute Dundee  

Tel: 01382 568 829 
Email: ian.toth@hutton.ac.uk 

Pam Cassidy 
Events Co-ordinator 

The James Hutton Institute Dundee  
Tel: 01382 568 751 

Email: events@hutton.ac.uk 
 
 
 


